
Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 2 Nell Bank visit  

We are pleased to have the opportunity to take all Year 2 children to Nell Bank in Ilkley. 
During the visit, we will be taking part in a variety of activity including exploring habitats, 
pond dipping and minibeast hunts. This links to our current science topic about living things 
and their habitats.  

We will be travelling in the school mini-buses and will be back in school by 3.30pm.  

Children will need to wear their school polo shirt and jumper with tracksuit 
bottoms/trousers and trainers. Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat.  

 

Classes will be visiting on the following days: 

Class 2.2 Tuesday 27th September 

Class 2.1 Wednesday 28th September 

Class 2.3 Thursday 29th September  

 

At Wibsey Primary School we are committed to supporting families where we can with the 
cost-of-living crisis. We are pleased to inform you that this trip has been fully subsidised by 
the school at a cost to us of £15.50 per pupil. This means there will be no cost for you to pay 
on this occasion. 

School will provide packed lunches and a drink for all children. Your child will also need an 
additional drink in a disposable bottle or container (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  

If you wish to send your child with their own packed lunch, in a disposable bag, then please 
indicate this on the form.   

Please can you tick to give permission by Friday 23rd September. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Kershaw, Miss Rankin & Miss Breton  

Year 2 Class teachers  



 I give permission for my child to attend the visit. 
 

My child will bring their own packed lunch in a disposable bag. 


